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Addendum #1	to	Request for Qualifications
For Energy Performance Contracting Services
For
Allentown School District

Proposals Due
March 01, 2021 by 1:00 p.m. (unchanged)






Responses to Submitted Questions
	#
	RFI
	Response

	1. 
	I did not see any mention of renewable energy. Is a solar PV system being considered as an option? Would it be entertained? If so, is land or rooftops available?

	PV may be proposed. Rooftop systems would need to respect existing facilities. Structural reinforcing, if required to support rooftop PV, would be on the proposer. At-grade facilities are unlikely to have suitable available land or security.

	2. 
	I see that the District Superintendent Thomas Parker resigned [Feb. 1]. I wanted to know if that will affect the timing of the current RFQ.
	No impact.

	3. 
	In December ASD approved the CoStars program for several HVAC 
Projects… I was wondering if you had any familiarity or insight of these initiatives?  Would you able help us facilitate a meeting with the Business Manager and/or Superintendent?
	The District is open to COSTARS elements as part of an ESCO proposal. All costs to be included in a final contract.  The District may schedule meetings with ESCO finalists.



Questions submitted to bkorp@barryisett.com after 12 noon on February 22, 2021 will not be addressed. 


